Subject: ABC cuts to Senate Enquiry

Date: Wednesday, 7 September 2011 4:56:13 PM

To the Senate enquiry into our ABC.

As a long time ABC listener (since Argonaut days in the 1950's) and viewer of the ABC TV I am very concerned by all this talk of out sourcing and cuts to the quality of programs. Let's not pretend that adding 15 minutes to the excellent Book Show for other arts info will not affect the quality and reach of this program. This sort of penny pinching is not acceptable.

We need properly resourced staff and resources to enable ABC excellence to be maintained, and why not EXTENDED??

Listen to the people who care.

Sincerely, Joy Kitch